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YOU’RE INVITED

SR 80 from I-75 to Veronica Shoemaker Blvd. (2.89 mi)
FPID: 422244-1

Community Workshop

Wednesday, August 28th

Riverside Community Center

5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

3061 E. Riverside Dr.
Ft. Myers, Florida 33916

Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, invites you to attend and participate in the 
“Transportation Talks”, a meeting that will review the SR 80 / Palm Beach Blvd. corridor from I-75 to Veronica 
Shoemaker Blvd. You are invited to participate in the open house review of the corridor and identify potential short-
term and long-term improvements within the study limits through these Transportation Talks. We would like to hear 
from you on the following, but not limited to, safety, roadway maintenance, pedestrian and bicyclist features, and 
aesthetic features.

Additional Information
Those unable to attend in person may view meeting
materials and presentations online. Comments may
also be submitted online. Future meeting dates and 
project information are available on the project website 
at www.swflroads.com/project/422244-1.

To view additional project information or to sign up to 
receive project updates, please visit www.swflroads.com.

Study Locations and Limits

SR 80 from I-75 to Veronica Shoemaker Blvd. (2.89  mi)

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) to participate in this open house or persons who require Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) to participate in this open house or persons who require 

translation services (free of charge) are asked to advise the agency at least seven (7) days prior to the open house by contacting: Cynthia Sykes, FDOT Title VI Coordinator, at (863) 519-2287, or via email at, cynthia.sykes@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please translation services (free of charge) are asked to advise the agency at least seven (7) days prior to the open house by contacting: Cynthia Sykes, FDOT Title VI Coordinator, at (863) 519-2287, or via email at, cynthia.sykes@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please 

contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1 (800) 955-8771 (TDD) or 1 (800) 955-8770 (Voice).contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1 (800) 955-8771 (TDD) or 1 (800) 955-8770 (Voice).

Comuníquese Con Nostros: Nos importa mucho la opinión del público sobre el proyecto. Si usted tiene preguntas o comentarios, o simplemente desea más información, por favor comuníquese con nuestro representante, Cynthia Sykes, (863) 519-2287,Comuníquese Con Nostros: Nos importa mucho la opinión del público sobre el proyecto. Si usted tiene preguntas o comentarios, o simplemente desea más información, por favor comuníquese con nuestro representante, Cynthia Sykes, (863) 519-2287,

cynthia.sykes@dot.state.fl.us, Departmento de Transporte de Florida, 801 N. Broadway Ave, Bartow, FL 33830.cynthia.sykes@dot.state.fl.us, Departmento de Transporte de Florida, 801 N. Broadway Ave, Bartow, FL 33830.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting 
Vitor Suguri, FDOT Planning Manager,
by phone at (239) 225-1959,
or by email at vitor.suguri@dot.state.fl.us,
or by mail at 801 N. Broadway Ave., Bartow, FL 33830. 

Written or emailed comments may also be submitted 
following the meeting to
Vitor Suguri, FDOT Planning Manager,
by email at vitor.suguri@dot.state.fl.us, 
or by mail at 801 N. Broadway Ave., Bartow, FL 33830.


